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Over 15,000 students across 180 schools
nationwide celebrated #ThinkLanguages
Week  recently. This year the celebrations
also extended to universities, cinemas,
and businesses thanks to our
#ThinkLanguages partners. These added
greatly to the lineups of live workshops,
talks, cultural fairs, quizzes and much
more. Read More>>

Saturday 14 October was a landmark
occasion in the field of Modern Foreign
Language (MFL) education – the
Languages Connect Summit was one of
the largest events ever for MFL teachers
in Ireland. 1,200 guests from 30 counties
attended some of the 55 workshops.
Topics highlighted on the day included
CLIL, innovative digital technologies, and
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methodologies that promote inclusion.
View Highlights and More>>

Content and Language Integrated
Learning (CLIL) is a pedagogical
approach that sees the teaching of subject
content through a foreign language.
Building on the overwhelming response to
CLIL following our recent summit, we
would like to invite you to register your
interest for upskilling commencing in
January 2024. Sign up using the QR code
or click here>>

Spotlight on Schools is an initiative that
seeks to showcase the great work of MFL
Departments,  teachers and students from
across Ireland. Recent additions include
'Welcome to the Japanese World' and
'Creating Authentic and Cross-Curricular
Learning Experiences'. Is there something
you would like to showcase? Please get in
touch! More information here>>

The Foreign Language Assistant Scheme
aims to provide additional support to
school communities to experience the
target language and culture through the
assistance of a native speaker. PPLI work
with Management, Cooperating Teachers
and the Foreign Language Assistants
providing resources, support and advice.
Read more about our work here>>

Ba chúis áthais do COGG cuireadh a fháil
chuig an gCruinniú Mullaigh. Reáchtáil
COGG ceardlann a thug léargas ar an
nasc idir an Ghaeilge agus na teangacha
eile sa seomra ranga; pléadh go mion na
duanna agus na buanna a bhaineann le
gairm an mhúinteora teangacha sa
suíomh T1 agus tugadh spléachadh ar
obair COGG ag soláthar acmhainní agus
tacaíocht do scoileanna T1.  Tuilleadh
anseo>>
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Communities of Practice
various dates
FLA-CT Support Session Two
various dates January 2024
'Say Yes to Languages' Term 2
beginning January 20

We're moving! From January 2024, we'll be at The Grainstore at the Digital Hub 
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